
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
 
August 24, 2009 
 
 

Via Legal Messenger 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-083041 – Charter Fiberlink Arbitration 
  Arbitrated Interconnection Agreement 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, please find enclosed an original and five (5) copies of the 
Arbitrated Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Charter Fiberlink for the 
State of Washington.  This agreement is filed pursuant to the Arbitrator’s Report, Order No. 7, 
dated March 30, 2009 and the Commission’s Order No. 10, dated July 23, 2009. 
 
The enclosed Agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers.  It is consistent with 
state and federal law, and is in the public interest.  Qwest respectfully requests that the 
Commission approve this Agreement expeditiously. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: Greg Kopta [via U.S. mail] 


